
                                   Students entering the 7th grade in September 2024 
 
 Over the summer each student is required to write two (2) book reviews.  Each 
review is to be approximately 2 pages in length, typed, double spaced, and include a 
proper heading.  Each review is to begin with an introductory paragraph.  This paragraph 
is to contain the title, author, number of chapters, setting(s) as well and any other 
pertinent information.  The body of your review is to describe three (3) major conflicts 
and how they were resolved.  Be sure to include a topic sentence in each paragraph.  The 
last paragraph is to be the conclusion (summarization of the body).  Be sure to allot the 
proper amount of time needed to read the books and write the reviews. If you are one 
who procrastinates and waits until late August to read and write, the quality of your work 
will be diminished!  Be sure to use the writing skills that you honed in Mrs.  
Chiavegatto’s class.   
  

The book chosen is determined by the student.  Each book is to be a minimum of 
150 pages long. Reading and reading comprehension are the keys to academic success.               
  

I look forward to working with everyone next year.   
 
                                            Enjoy your summer! 
 
                                           Mr. Thomas McCaffery 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


